
Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: May 16, 2006 

Members in attendance: Dave Kowalski,Tom Baltazar 
Meeting Opened: 7:30PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:20PM 

 
Dave motioned, Tom seconded meeting called to order 7:30PM 
 
Dan Meara - 5 Oak Ridge Drive - Submitting septic plans only one copy Mr Meara will drop off two 
more copies of plan for Arthur Quinn. 
 
Jeff MacPhee - 488 Mashapaug Rd came in with water test seeking Title V certificate of 
compliance.  Septic installed in 1998 variance granted for well 52 feet from leach field.  Issued 
certificate of compliance. 
 
Jim LaMountain - 14 Lakeridge, Holland - Took installer's test installers Permit 051606-1 issued 
 
Dave motioned, Tom seconded – Meeting Adjourned 8:20PM 


